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Dec. 16, 2015 
 
 
Dear Community Coordinator; 
 
Preparations are in full swing for the 2016 Labrador Winter Games!  The Winter Games will be hosted in 
Happy Valley ‐ Goose Bay from March 13 ‐ 19, 2016. 
 
We’ve put together this package to provide you with important information you will need for your team 
and athletes in preparation for the 2016 Labrador Winter Games.  Enclosed you will find: 
 

 Highlights 

 Technical Package 

 Possession Acquisition Licensing Information 

 Respect Campaign 

 Photo Identification Form 

 Draft 2016 Events Schedule 

 Snowshoe Template 
 
Looking forward to working with you all in making the 2016 Labrador Winter Games a success. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Carmen Hancock  Andrea Keats   Joshua Harmon 
Executive Director   Assistant Director  Administrative Assistant 
 

 
 
 
2016 Labrador Winter Games  Head Quarters 
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